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310 CITY HALL 

15 KELLOGG BOULEVARD WEST 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

December 18, 2018 

 

 

 

Carol Carey 

635 Bates Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN  55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  ccarey@historicsaintpaul.org  

 

Re:  412 Goodrich Avenue 

 

Ms. Carey: 

 

This is a follow-up to the letter I sent you last week.  It was brought to my attention that I left out 

the time and location of the next Legislative Hearing.   

 

On December 11, 2018, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that this matter be laid 

over to the Legislative Hearing of April 9, 2019, at 9:00 a.m.  The location of the hearing 

remains the same:  Room 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West.  At that meeting, the scope 

of work, bids, schedule, and financing will be reviewed.  It is anticipated the matter will be 

referred to City Council shortly thereafter for formal action.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/  

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Steve Magner, DSI (Department of Safety and Inspections) 

 Joe Yannarelly, DSI 

 Vicki Sheffer, DSI 

 Reid Soley, DSI 
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